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15
th
 December 2019 

 

 

Dear Member/ Prospective Member 

 

 

ANNUAL GENERAL MEETING  & GET TOGETHER 2019 

 

 

We cordially invite you to our Annual General Meeting and a seasonal gettogether on 

Saturday the 28
th

 December  2019 at 6pm. The venue is Barrie Close, Chipstead Valley 

Road, Coulsdon CR5 3BE. 

 

The AGM Agenda 

1. Welcome address by the President 

2. Audited Financial Statement by the Treasurer 

3. Election of the office bearers for 2020 as follows: 

 President  Secretary  Treasurer 

 Vice Predent  Assistant Secretary  Assistant Treasurer 

 Project coordinator  Six Committee Members 

 

4. Any other business / Question and answers. 

 

The nomination forms for the office bearers are available on our website or by post on 

request. As always, we welcome new faces to our next committee. Their participation and 

contribution will be an invaluable addition to the Association. 

 

The association’s membership has already increased this year. If you are yet to renew your 

annual membership, please do so using the form available online or simply make a call to 

one of the committee members.  

 

We strive to make this year’s get-together an enjoyable experience for everyone. A fine 

selection of home-made traditional dishes will  be served for dinner. While our children 

provide quality entertainments you will also have the opportunity to take part in a variety of  

stage events.  

 

The admission is completely free – please let us know about the number of of your guests 

in advance for the purpose of catering arrangements.  We are looking forward to meeting on 

28th. 

 

Thank you. 

 

Giritharan 

 

On behalf of the Executive Committee 

 

www.puttalaischool.org 


